
 

To Hillary Class, 

Wow, what a funny time it has been but I am really looking 
forward to seeing you all soon! You are so lucky that you will 
have 3 teachers with you to help with all your learning. 

 

I really enjoy learning about the world and all the animals 
and different countries. I hope you will enjoy learning about 
that too! I really enjoy reading too. I am excited to share lots 
of new stories with you and see some of your own stories 
that you have written. 

 

I remember a lot of you from Reception and I am really 
excited to see what you have learnt and how you have grown 
since we were last together! I am sure you are all a lot bigger 
too! 

 

I hope you have a really good 
summer holiday and stay safe. I 
can’t wait to see you in 
September. 

From 

Mrs Grainger 

 

 


